MINUTES OF THE ENGINEERING SELECTION COMMITTEE


SANFORD AIRPORT AUTHORITY


HELD AT THE ORLANDO SANFORD AIRPORT


ONE RED CLEVELAND BOULEVARD, SANFORD, FLORIDA


TUESDAY, APRIL 14, 1998, AT 2:30 P.M.











PRESENT:	Sandra S. Glenn, Chairman


					William E. Adamson


					William R. Miller


Jon Olesen, Director of Maintenance & Facilities		


					Ann Gifford, Executive Secretary











The Chairman called the meeting to order at 2:35 p.m.





After review of letters of interest from Boyer-Singleton & Associates, Inc., Carter & Burgess, Inc., Glace & Radcliffe, Inc., Kimley & Horn & Associates, Inc., Professional Engineering Consultants, and PBS&J, Inc., the Committee selected, in no particular order, the following:





	Boyer-Singleton & Associates


	Carter & Burgess, Inc.


	Glace & Radcliffe, Inc.





Presentations from the short list of firms were to be scheduled for 9:00 a.m., May 5, 1998, at the regular board meeting.





Presentations would be in alphabetical order, with each presentation allotted fifteen minutes and five to eight minutes for questions and answers.





There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:15 p.m.





Respectfully submitted,











Sandra S. Glenn


Chairman
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